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Roberta DiMezza

From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 11:53 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Testimony in favor of 6602

To Chairman Craven & members of the Judiciary committee, 
 
I hope you will grant swift passage to this great pro-transparency bill from Rep. Ajello. The outcomes of internal affairs 
investigations, especially of law enforcement, are more than deserving of public scrutiny. At a time of a greatly unsettled 
relationship among entire segments of communities and their law enforcement agencies, bills like these go to the heart of 
repairing that willfully grown sense of mistrust. The population rightfully has grown tired of secretive proceedings that use 
public dollars to keep misconduct from public view. it is incumbent upon you to open up the doors and shine light on on 
these investigations if we are to actually even begin repairing relationships between law enforcement and populations 
wary of them.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Jordan Goyette 
114 uphill Ave 
Warwick, RI 02886 
goyettejordan@yahoo.com 
4015274415 
 


